
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
26th January 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
‘Midsummer Night’s Dream’ After School Rehearsal  
 
With our Shakespeare performance fast approaching, we would like the children to attend some after school 
rehearsals prior to the big day. 
 
Dates of the rehearsals will be Tuesday 31st January and Thursday 2nd February 3.30-4.30pm.  Please complete the 
reply slip below giving permission for your child to attend. 
 
ALL children will need to be collected from the main school office at 4.30pm.  Please be aware that the college gate 
and the Lodmoor gate are now locked at 3.30pm so, please use the main entrance on Coombe Avenue. 
 
Remember tickets for the performance are available for you to purchase, at £2 each, direct from Weymouth Pavilion 
on 783225 or online via the following link Shakespeare By The Sea Festival – Weymouth Pavilion These are selling fast 
so I recommend that you book yours as soon as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss Lea 
Year 5 Teacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
‘Midsummer Night’s Dream’ After School Rehearsal 
 
Child’s name _____________________________________________ 
 
[  ] YES I DO give permission for my child, named above, to attend the rehearsal on Tuesday 31st January. 
 
[  ] YES I DO give permission for my child, named above, to attend the rehearsal on Thursday 2nd February. 
 
[  ] NO I DO NOT give permission for my child, named above, to attend the rehearsals.  
 
My child will be collected at 4.30pm by _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed ___________________________________ (Parent/Carer)                     Date _______________________ 
 
Print ____________________________________ 

https://weymouthpavilion.com/shows/shakespeare-by-the-sea-festival-2/

